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Country of project implementation Indonesia 

(Main) beneficiary 
institution/counterpart 

University of Padjajaran( UNPAD), Faculty of Law, 
International Law Department. 

Project title Capacity Building in International Public Law at 
UNPAD 

Project period (start/end date) December 2014 – December 2018 

Contract value (approx.) 1.100.000 € 

Source of funding NICHE II 

Other institutions involved in 
implementation 

Clingendael; CINOP 

Proportion of activities implemented 
by UM/Mundo (approx. in %) 

80% 

Number of UM staff involved (approx..) 15 

Descriptive summary of the project (main goal(s), main activities, main results) 
 

The main aim of this project is to strengthen the capacity of the International Law 
department at the Faculty of Law of Universitas Padjadjaran in Bandung, Indonesia. 
This strengthening includes the training of UNPAD IL staff with the overall aim to increase 
the quality of the education programs offered by the IL department, both in terms of 
contents and of the delivery/learning methodologies used. State-of-the-art knowledge for 
all staff on important themes in International Law will be improved with in various 
International Public Law topics, also in relation to ASEAN given the increasing significance of 
ASEAN for Indonesia.  
The project will provide support for the improvement of existing courses while also some 
new courses will be developed. The ambition is to introduce innovative and interactive 
teaching methodology. There will also be support for the educational organization 
(management and organization, assessment and examination, etc) next to the learning 
infrastructure (library, access to and usage of internet and other modern learning facilities.) 
All project activities will include attention for legal skills training, the learning and use of 
(legal) English and on gender mainstreaming.  
Furthermore the research capacity and output will be strengthened, and subsequent 
dissemination of research output will be increased. 
Another focal issue is improving of the department’s extension capacity in relation to 
relevant national and international stakeholders. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


